
 

 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
For Immediate Release 
March 3, 2022 
 
 

Chatham County Board of Commissioners Holds Workshop on Fire Tax and Department 
Presentations 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 3, 2022) – The Chatham County Board of Commissioners will hold a workshop 
to discuss the SPLOST and Fire Tax on Monday, March 7, 2022, at 2PM. In addition, five County 
departments will be making presentations on their operations and upcoming projects. The departments 
and topics are: 
 

• Mosquito Control 
• Animal Services 
• Building Safety and Regulatory Services 
• Information Communications Services (ICS) 
• Engineering 
• Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax (SPLOST) 
• Fire Tax Ordinance 

 
Where: Commission Chambers 2nd Floor, 124 Bull Street, Savannah, GA 31401 
 
When: Monday, March 7, 2022, at 2PM 

 
### 

Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 


